



**NHS Foundation Trust** 

Bristol Royal Hospital for Children Paul O'Gorman Building Dept of Paediatric Onc/BMT/Haematology Level 6 **Upper Maudlin Street** Bristol BS2 8BJ Tel: 0117 342 8576

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Please may we ask for your co-operation in an important matter?

One of our pupils is receiving medical treatment at the Bristol Children's Hospital which puts them at risk if they are exposed to:

- COVID-19
- Measles
- Mumps
- Chickenpox
- Shingles

Please let us know immediately if your child has or is suspected of having any of these conditions.

We also need to be made aware if your child has diarrhoea and vomiting, flu like symptoms, slapped cheek or any other similar illness.

Your child is not at any risk what so ever from this situation. However, the health and well-being of our pupil who is at risk, does depend on the co-operation of all other parents and we hope you can help us. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mr Clarke and Miss Ransom